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Minutesof Meeting

2024-2025

Date: August 10, 2024

Agenda: Conducting a tree plantationdrive

A meeting of the environment cell of St. Bede's College was held on August 10, 2024 todiscuss about conducting a tree plantationdrive in the college campus. After deliberations, itwas agreed that the focus would be on planting environmentally beneficial species to enhancethe green cover ofthe college.It was decided that the District Forest Officer (DFO),Shimla,
willbe formally requested to provide saplingsof the Deodar tree for the plantationdrive. TheDeodar tree, known for its ecological significance and aesthetic value, was chosen to

contribute to the environmental sustainability ofthe campus.

The following members were present in the meeting

1. Dr. Shruti Gupta

2. Mr. Sanjeev Kumar

Principal

StBede's College
Shimle
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Date: November 19, 2024

Agenda:Conducting a cleanliness drive in college campus

A meeting ofthe environment cell of St. Bede's College was held on November 19.2024 to

discuss about conducting a cleanliness drive in the college campus. The members discussed

the need for a comprehensive cleanliness drive to promote environmental awareness and

encourage responsible waste management practices among students and staff. It was decided

to organize a cleanliness drive within the college campus, targeting key areas such as

classrooms, corridors,courtyard, and common spaces. The drive will aim to not only clean

the campus but also educate participants about sustainable waste management practices.

The following members were present in the meeting

1. Dr. ShrutiGupta

2. Mr.Sanjeev Kumar

Pincipal

StBede'sColMlege

Shimle
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Date; December 9,2024

Agenda:Organizing a compost sale

A meeting of the environment cell of St.Bede's College was held on December 9, 2024 to

discuss about organizing a compost sale for the college staff and students. It was decided that

the compost prepared in the composting unit of the college will be packaged and sold to the

staff and studentsof the college at an affordable price, Members expressed enthusiasm about

the project's potential to contribute to environmental sustainability and the college

community's awareness.

The following members were present in the meeting

1. Dr. Shruti Gupta

2. Mr. Sanjeev Kumar

PrincipalSBede'sCollege

Shimle


